
BAROSSA VILLAGE INDEPENDENT LIVING UNITS SOCIAL CLUB NOTES
FEBRUARY 8TH 2021

Our first meeting for 2021 was to start at 12 noon with a chicken luncheon, but as there was
only  about  six  people  there  we  waited  until  12.30  p.m.  and  eventually  twelve  members
enjoyed the usual lunch of chicken, donated salads and trifle after the general meeting.
The meeting started at 1.15 p.m. chaired by Doug Fisher in the absence of President Kevin
Prouse.
An apology was sent from Ros. Hayward, Kevin Prouse, Judy Richardson, Rita Dury, and
Chris Bassham.
Members who attended were Helen Roesler, Vi. Mitchell, Elaine Souter, Doug Fisher, Jackie
Chapman,  Bev.  Reid,  Magda  Lousberg,  Judy  Clarke,  Jean  Higgenbottom,  Carol
McConnachy, Nita Jones, Yvonne Wuttke and Jeanne Whitelaw.
Happy birthday was sung to Yvonne Wuttke and Magda Lousberg and to Vi. Mitchell who
celebrated her 80th birthday in January.
Jackie (Secretary) read the minutes from the last meeting which were accepted as correct by
Helen Roesler and seconded by Judy Clarke. All members agreed.
Doug  thanked  everyone  who  helped  with  the  luncheon  on  the  day  doing  the  shopping,
donating salads and buying the bits and pieces required.
A few people thought the Christmas Lunch was below par. This will be looked into. There are
other caterers around the district.
Vi (Treasurer) read the financial report and asked that they be accepted as correct and this
was seconded by Yvonne.
Yvonne asked if members could have each others phone numbers. This is only allowed if the
individual is agreeable.
The next meeting will be on Monday 8 th March which is a holiday. We will have the usual
meeting and then play games. This will include the game bugs and beetles.
Please arrive at 1.15 p.m. and bring a plate of afternoon tea to share. The meeting is held in
the Joy Rice Centre at the Lodge on Scholz Avenue. Please call reception on 85620300 for
more information.
Jackie Chapman (Secretary BVILUSC)


